
HOLY FAMILY PRIMARY SCHOOL. 

 

Health and Safety Notice: 
The Board of Governors frequently carryout a Risk Assessment on the premises 

to ensure we meet with the highest standards of safety possible for all persons 

using the school premises. 

 

There are a number of areas highlighted in the Risk Assessment which we would like 

your support with.  

Parking at the school gates 
Children being collected from school at 3pm 

Using the staff car park as a pedestrian entrance 

 
As part of the Northern Ireland Curriculum staff will be promoting topics dealing with 

personal safety and keeping safe.  We will be teaching the children about road safety 

and an area which has been highlighted on numerous occasions is safety at the school 

gates. We need your support in delivering this important message.  

 

There is a marked no parking zone on either side of the gates and we ask parents 

not to park in this area and help prevent an accident. 

 

SCHOOL SAFETY ZONE- KEEP CLEAR. 

 

  
 

PLEASE DON’T PARKING ON THE ZIG-ZAG LINES 

Please help us prevent a serious accident happening 

to a pupil of the Holy Family. 

         
 



 

COLLECTION TIME: 

 

To ensure you child is safely collected after school a teacher is on duty at the school 

gates everyday but with the number of children leaving it is difficult to keep an eye on 

every child. The school cannot be held responsible for unsupervised children collected 

down at the hall car park or in the church car park. If you would like to collect your 

child from either of these places or if your child is permitted to walk home could you 

complete the permission slip on the next page so teachers will know who is allowed to 

leave the school grounds. 

 

We feel it is our duty to make you aware of the dangers, one group of children were 

reportedly pushed one another in front of oncoming cars, another child ran out on to 

the road at the hall car park just narrowly being missed by the driver. 

 
The number of young people killed and seriously injured on our roads is a national 

tragedy, particularly since every collision between a child and a vehicle is 
preventable. 

 

 
 

 

 

STAFF CAR PARKS: 

 

Parents and children should not be using this car park for parking or entering the 

premises, there is a safe pedestrian entrance which should be used on all occasions. 

Cars use these entrances throughout the day and there is a serious risk of a child being 

knocked down or worse.  

 

We ask for your support to make our school a safer and secure learning 

environment for your children. 

 

 

 

 



 

HOLY FAMILY PRIMARY SCHOOL. 

 

Health and Safety Notice: 
 

 

I give permission for my child / children to leave the school premises at collection 

time. 

 

 

Name/ s:     _______________________________________________         

 

Class:          _______________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents signature:                                                            Date:   
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